
Founders Day! 
On February 17th please join the North Carolina Studebaker Drivers Club for our annual Founders Day 

meet. This year it will be held at the Pioneer Family Restaurant in Archdale, NC (just south of High Point). 

We’ll gather around 11:00 and have lunch at noon. 

A business meeting will follow lunch, this is also the beginning of the new membership year. If you 

cannot attend the meeting you can also renew your membership by mail, and for your convivence our 

website now has a downloadable membership form. (Click the “Join the NCSDC!” link on the top of the 

page). 

Hope to see you all on February 17th in Archdale! 

 

Pioneer Family Restaurant 
10914 N. Main St. 

Archdale, NC 
 

 


